
Arrangements for Final Weeks 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please see below copy of a letter which we have given to and discussed with the Leaving 

Cert students. I trust you will find it useful.      

 
 
Dear Students, 

 
As we commence final term, a few details about these last weeks.   
 

1. In total we have five weeks. The last week and probably a few days of the 
previous week will be study days. Study during the last week will be optional.  

2. All students should be in attendance every day from now until Friday 17th May.  
We completely advise against students staying at home or “going to the 
library” to study until Monday, 20th May. Vital revision classes are being held at 
this time. In addition, it is impossible to conduct classes when students are 
coming and going. And Saturday study will continue on every Saturday.  

3. For much of the last two weeks we will have supervised study every day.  
4. Skipping certain classes, coming in late or leaving early are simply not options. 
5. Revision is the key to success. Every hour spent being attentive in class and 

studying at home makes a difference.  
6. Taking advice is also important especially when making choices about subject 

level.  
7. Students are entitled to expect that their fellow students will be co-operative 

and well-behaved in all classes and around the school. Your excellent co-
operation to date is much appreciated. (However, it is important that students 
know that those who might break the basic rules will simply have to stay at 
home.)  

8. Please continue to wear the uniform properly. You have sufficient concerns 
without adding to it by bringing hassle on yourself over uniform. 

9. As you know, all students are obliged to be in correct uniform during the 
Leaving Certificate examinations.  

10. Finally, physical exercise should be kept up as normal. The period before the 
Leaving Certificate can be stressful. Don’t forget that any one of us here in the 
school will be very happy to advise or listen any time over the coming weeks.    

11. Our Graduation Ceremony will be held on Tuesday 21st May at 7pm. More 
details later.  

 
Best of luck during these final weeks,  
 
 
                                                                                                  _____________________ 
                                                                                                            Ben Travers 
             Principal 

 


